Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

FLORIDA HOUSING FINANCE CORPORATION
The Florida Housing Finance Corporation announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: December 6, 2018, 2:00 p.m., Eastern Time.

PLACE: The workshop will be available by telephone or interested parties may attend in person at Florida Housing’s offices located at 227 N. Bronough Street, Seltzer Room, Suite 6000, Tallahassee, Florida. 
The call-in information for the workshop will be posted to the RFA Website https://www.floridahousing.org/programs/developers-multifamily-programs/competitive/2018/2018-117.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The workshop will be held to solicit comments and suggestions from interested persons relative to Florida Housing’s proposed RFA 2018-117 – Elderly Housing Community Loan. Funding under this RFA must be used to provide for life-safety, building preservation, health, sanitation, or security-related repairs or improvements to Developments currently serving Elderly persons pursuant to the Federal Housing Act. An estimated $2,163,000 in loan funding is expected to be made available in this RFA. The maximum loan request amount will be $750,000. 
The agenda and a draft of the RFA will be posted to the website prior to the workshop. A listserv notice will be issued when this information is available.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Liz Thorp, (850)488-4197.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Liz Thorp, (850)488-4197. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
